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Welcome by Frantisek Taborsky / EHF MC Chairman 
 

 
 
 
Dear Handball Coaches & Enthusiasts, 
 
I am happy to see numerous participants from previous coaches’ courses; as well I 
am very pleased to meet new friends. 
 
I have the honour to present the EHF Lecturers, but prior I would like to mention that 
the nomination were made app. in April 2008 not knowing at this time that we will 
have the Olympic gold medallist in the men’s competition, Mr. Claude Onesta, and 
the goalkeeper trainer of the women’s gold medallist, Mr. Mats Olsson, – good luck 
for us and a great benefit for you.  
 
We have also a local lecturer from MKD, Mr. Gino Strezovski, and last but not least 
Mr. Wolfgang Pollany, member of Methods Commission, who is also involved in the 
qualitative analysis of the EURO 2008. 
 
Furthermore I would like to introduce Peter Fröschl / EHF Office who is at your 
disposal for any organisational questions concerning the seminar. 
 
Many thanks to the MKD Handball Federation, in particular Mr. Marjan Nachevski 
and Mrs. Marija Ilieva concerning the local organisation. 
 
Now I would like to express my keen interest in the forthcoming presentations – let’s 
start. 
 
 


